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Fondazione per l’arte will inaugurate its exhibition spaces in the           
Mandrione – one of Rome’s first and best known industrial peripheries – 
with a project entirely focused on the emerging scene: the acting protago-
nists of this three week residency-workshop will be four young artists who 
will work together in our warehouse at the heart of this lively industrial 
complex that for decades has characterised the district’s daily life.

Conceived and curated by Daniela Bigi, the plan proposes to restore a 
thoughtful dimension to an in-depth exploration of the expressive research 
of the generation of artists that have emerged on the Italian scene during 
the first decade of the new millennium – a group primarily characterised 
by their mobility and their forceful propositional approach, entrenched in 
independent spaces: their experience is at present, among the most valid 
and lively in the country. 

Conceived as a comparative platform built around a shared working place 
and time, the planned project is the joint realisation of an exhibition 
that will be opened at the close of the residency. The warehouse will be 
the place in which the artists Giuseppe Buzzotta, Gianluca Concialdi, An-
drea Kvas, Vincenzo Schillaci will plan and execute their works, but it 
will also be the location in which they will be invited to meet briefly 
and informally – privately or publically, in the context of talks, studio 
visits, debates, dinners or interviews – the many figures who animate the 
roman, national and international art scene.

Many artists, curators, collectors, dealers, directors of museums, founda-
tions and journals will be invited to participate in this shared journey, 
through which it is hoped to verify and raise issues that will both be 
the result and the engine of activity focusing on content and approaches 
beyond the process of producing an exhibition.

The title of this first residency-workshop Ah, si va a Oriente! is the free 
citation of a line in a poem by Pier Paolo Pasolini. It is both a physical 
and intellectual invitation to escape east, which, in the text, is acted out 
in a road trip through Rome’s suburbs. His ‘Ah, fuggiamo a Oriente!’ was 
the exhortation to explore an alternative psycho-geographical dimension 
that by extension could also include a certain way of understanding those 
suburbs. A series of considerations were implicit in his invitation: read 
in another light they can be understood as a subtext to the work that will 
resolve at the Mandrione.

The Fondazione per l’Arte has worked for two years to support young artists 
through various initiatives, with this project head-quartered in the spaces 
of the Mandrione, it inaugurates an activity of research and production 
that will focus on maintaining a constant dialogue with similar national 
and European realities. 
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Giuseppe Buzzotta (Palermo 1983, lives and works in Palermo). In 2011
founds and directs together with Vincenzo Schillaci the indipendent art 
space  L’A projectin Palermo. Last exhibitions, solo show and group exhi-
bitions: Togli il fermo/Let it go, American Academy, Roma / RISO, Museo 
d’Arte Contemporanea dellaSicilia, Palermo (2013/2014); Ente da fare, Crip-
ta 747, Torino (2013); Vanishing point Dov’è l’uomo?, GUM studio, Torino 
(2013); Le Associazioni Libere, Dena Foundation for Contemporary Art in 
partnership with the Maison Rouge - Fondation Antoine De Galbert, Parigi 
(2012); Fondazione Puglisi Cosentino, Catania (2010); RISO, Museo d’Arte 
Contemporanea della Sicilia (2009); Minimo radicale, Castello dei Ventimi-
glia/Museo Civico di Castelbuono (2008); Fuori Rotta/Off Course, Galleria 
dell’Arco, Shangai (2008); Galleria dell’Arco, Palermo (2008); Passport#2, 
Cantieri Culturali alla Zisa (2008)

Gianluca Concialdi (Palermo 1981, lives and works in Milan). Last exhi-
bitions, solo show and group exhibitions : T, curated by Giovanni Oberti, 
Monza, One Thousand Four Hundred and Sixty Peep-HoleAnnual BenefitS how 
Peep-Hole, Milano (2014); E’L vento fugge, curated by L’A project space, Pa-
lermo (2013); Anonima Concialdi, GiuseppeFrau Gallery, Normann (2012); Les 
associations libres, Maison Rouge, Parigi (2012); African marionette sukuma 
wiki ndengu ugali, Why not academy, Mathare/Nairobi (2012); Support Cripta 
747, Torino (2012); T-A-X-I, Cripta 747, Torino (2012); 80, GUM studio, Tori-
no (2012); A due passi dal mare, L’A art project space, Palermo (2011); Le 
Cose Preziose – Esercizi di indagine e discussione sul Sud contemporaneo, 
Archiviazioni, Lecce (2011); Exploding Fluid Inevitable – Flussi quotidiani 
di piscine, Anonima Nuotatori,Piscina occupata Caimi, Milano; Gioberti 1, 
Milano (2010); Previsioni, Fondazione Puglisi Cosentino, Catania (2009). 
Projects: VIR-Via farini in residence (2013); PATRIZIO-CRIPTA747 (2013)

Andrea Kvas (Trieste, 1986). Solo show and last Projects: Plantel Renova-
do, O’, Milan (2014), Boy with bucket, Chert, Berlino (2013); Campo, Museo 
Marino Marini, Firenze (2013); Sisyphe, Cripta 747, Torino (2011) and La-
boratorio, Marti - Brown Project Space, Milano – MACRO, Roma (2009-2013). 
Recent group exhibitions include The Time Machine (the Survivors), Cura at 
Frutta Gallery, Rome (2013), Take the leap, Peep-Hole, Milan (2012); I’ll 
explain you everythiinnngggg, Chert, Berlin (2012), segalega, ZERO.., Milan 
(2011).

Vincenzo Schillaci (1984, lives and works in Palermo). In 2011 founds 
and directs together with Giuseppe Buzzotta the indipendent art space L’A 
project space in Palermo. Last exhibitions, solo show and group exhibi-
tions: Aroma, Operativa Arte Contemporanea, Roma (2013); E’l vento fugge, 
L’A project space, Palermo (2013); Ente da fare, Cripta 747, Torino (2013);
 Vanishing point Dov’è l’uomo?, Gum studio, Torino (2013); Le Associazioni 
Libere, Dena Foundation for Contemporary Art in partnership with la Maison 
Rouge - Fondation Antoine De Galbert, Parigi (2012); Orlando, L’A project 
space, Palermo (2012); La rincorsa della lepre, Torretta di Brolo, Messi-
na (2012); Video-Cards il pensiero degli artisti, C.o.C.A., Modica (2011); 
Minimo radicale, Castello dei Ventimiglia/Museo Civico di Castelbuono 
(2008); Fuori Rotta/Off Course, Galleria dell’Arco, Shangai; Passport#2, 
Cantieri culturali alla Zisa, Palermo (2008)
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